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Toyota Disability Premier League Final
2025 to be held at Sophia Gardens, Cardiff

Toyota has been confirmed as the new title partner of the Disability Premier
League, with the first Toyota Disability Premier League Final due to be held
at Sophia Gardens, Cardiff, on Wednesday 10 September 2025.

The match will be staged ahead of the first Vitality IT20 between England
Men and South Africa Men and will also be broadcast live on Sky Sports.

Toyota was announced as the new Principal Partner to the ECB in April, with
a commitment to supporting England’s men’s, women’s and disability cricket



teams. The partnership is also focused on fostering the growth of grassroots
participation nationwide, encompassing all ages, abilities, and backgrounds.

Under the shared vision to make cricket more accessible and inclusive,
Toyota also becomes the first Official Champion of Disability Cricket and the
title partner of the Toyota DPL.

Alongside growing the Toyota Disability Premier League tournament
nationwide, Toyota and the ECB are committed to growing Disability
Champion Clubs, with a view to expand participation beyond the men's
teams. This includes a lens on women's grassroots initiatives to build a strong
foundation for increased female participation at all levels.

It’s the second year in a row that Glamorgan CCC will host the Disability
Premier League Final, having been the venue for Pirates’ victory over Tridents
in 2024.

Emma Johnson, Toyota GB Marketing Director said: “As the ECB's Principal
Partner for men’s, women’s, disability and grassroots cricket, we are pleased
we can help, support and inspire both the current and next generation of
disability team players, volunteers and fans who make disability cricket
happen. At Toyota, mobility is at the heart of everything we do and through
these initiatives, we’re helping more people enjoy cricket, be active and
connect through sport.”

Ian Martin, ECB Head of Disability Cricket, said: “The DPL has gone from
strength to strength since its inception in 2022 and we’re thrilled that it is
now the Toyota DPL. To have the backing of a global company like Toyota is
incredibly meaningful for us and they’ll play a huge role in helping drive the
disability game forward. Glamorgan did a fantastic job hosting the final in
2024 and we’re delighted to be back in September.”

Tickets are available here.

https://url.uk.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/mF0qCMjyrTmVBA2Cwfqi8q3rj?domain=shop.ticketing.cm.com
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